COMMUNICATION - C21
COUNCIL - March 10, 2021
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 8, Item 12

From: Susan Beharric

Sent: Saturday, March 06, 2021 4:49 PM

To: Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Racco, Sandra <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>;
Carella, Tony <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; lafrate, Marilyn <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>;
DeFrancesca, Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] 413 - Withdrawal of support

Hello Vaughan Council,

| am writing today to thank you very much for registering your opposition to
the plans to build Hwy 413 right through farmland, wetlands and the
Greenbelt. It may be of interest to learn that King Council will soon be
considering a similar resolution.

My name is Susan Beharriell and | live in King Township.

It is important that no construction be started before a real environmental
assessment by the Federal Government is completed. If the project is proven
to be safe then that will be clear. If it is harmful to the environment, then that
will become evident as well.

While the present plan narrowly avoids King Township, the entire area would
suffer the negative impact of the installation.

Some constituents may argue for reduced commute times. | remind you that
the experts’ panel has determined that traversing the route would, perhaps,
save 30-60 seconds in total commute time. Is this really worth spending $10
billion of taxpayers’ money?

| understand that you will have another opportunity to slow this project down
and register your concerns on 9 March.

Please vote to oppose this ill-conceived, destructive project.

Thank you very much for your consideration. Please let me know if | may be of
assistance.

Sincerely,



Susan Beharriell
LCol (ret’d)
0.M.M.,CD



